
CPC Quarterly Changes 
The Church Periodical Club is finally joining the 
Electronic Age.  We will publish the CPC Quarterly 
as an e-newsletter, beginning with the next issue. 

There are several reasons for the change: 

! Electronic publications cost less to produce 
than paper ones. 

! The final version can be loaded to our website 
and social media without scanning it back in. 

! There are no restrictions on length of the 
publication or of any one article. 

! Saving trees. 

The only requirement from you is an email address 
so that you will not miss an issue.   

Please email our administrator Pam Stewart at 
mrs.fargosclub@gmail.com from the address where 
you wish to receive your “Q”.  Thank you very 
much. 

 

President’s Report 
The Church Periodical Club had a wonderful 
Triennial meeting in Austin this year!  It was a 
working meeting, not a formal business meeting or 
training session.  CPC has lain fallow for much of 
the last year.  We are now planting seeds for new 
growth.  We have reorganized our board into teams 
– administration, media, meetings, national funds, 
provinces and Triennial 2021.  We hope to allocate 
tasks more evenly and improve our training.  We are 
eager to grow because the need for paper and 
electronic written materials is so very great. 

 

 

 

 

 

You can participate: 

! Remain a member of CPC and encourage one or 
more friends to join.  Membership dues cover 
the administrative costs, free unrestricted gifts 
for distribution to National Books Fund grants. 

! Sponsor a book or magazine project in your 
community and apply for a Miles of Pennies 
grant for its first year; the project may be books 
for tutors to give to their students at Christmas 
and the end of the year.  It may be books for 
children to take home from reading camp.  It 
may be magazine subscriptions for children who 
live in residential facilities. 

! Contribute to the National Book Fund and apply 
for a grant.  A grant may pay for hymnals in 
nursing homes, professional materials for church 
workers, a library in your companion diocese, 
magazines for missionaries. 

! Support CPC projects in your diocese.  Many 
dioceses have seminarian books funds; they were 
started by CPC and are now administered by 
ECW or another diocesan organization.  
Continue your reading project as a diocesan 
program. 

! Become a Life Member. 

! Encourage others to read and pray for the 
ministry of the written word around the world 
and in our communities. 

Thank you very much for your continued membership 
in and support of our shared ministry. 

 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



2018 NBF Grant Applications 
 

Overseas 
 

Tanzania, Diocese of Mara, Bunda Bible College 
Number Description        Requested Granted 
1807  Bunda Bible College Library      $   420.98 $   420.98 
1808  Moses Masala, Principal and tutor     $   420.98 $   235.00 
1809  Neema Andrew, teacher       $   470.69 $   235.00 
1810  Herick Milowah, lecturer      $   420.98 $   235.00 
1811  Ferdinand Edward, student      $   470.69 $   235.00 
1812  Sabina Makori, student       $   470.69 $   235.00 
1813  Flora Masamaki, student      $   470.69 $   235.00 
1814  Bryceson Bijanda, student      $   470.69 $   235.00 
1815  Lukas Bukuru, student       $   470.69 $   235.00 
1816  Stephan Ngereja, student      $   470.69 $   235.00 
1817  Elizabeth Sile, student       $   470.69 $   235.00 
1818  Deomedes Bichwampaka, student     $   470.69 $   235.00 
1819  William Mauma, student      $   470.69 $   235.00 
1820  Clemensia Ndaboloheye, student     $   470.69 $   235.00 
1821  Joseline Joseph, student       $   470.69 $   235.00 
1822  Egidius Elizeus, student       $   470.69 $   235.00 
1823  Laban Nyambele, student      $   470.69 $   235.00 
1824  Eliakimu Chindtse       $   470.69 $   235.00 
1825  Ester Absalom, student       $   470.69 $   235.00 
1826  Rev Stephen Malack, student      $   470.69 $   235.00 
1827  Gilbert Kazon, student       $   470.69 $   235.00 
1828  Paul Kanyaro, student       $   470.69 $   235.00 
1829  Jacob Marando, student       $   470.69 $   235.00 
1830  Josephant Sylivanus, student      $   470.69 $   235.00 
1831  Peter Laurent, student       $   470.69 $   235.00 

 
Tanzania, Morogoro - Berega Bible School 

Number Description        Requested Granted 
1832  Berega Bible School - books for the library    $   753.04 $   753.04 
1833  Pasis Maira - school principal and tutor     $1,181.05 $   235.00 
  

Tanzania, Iringa - St. David Anglican Church 
Number Description        Requested Granted 
1834  Sunday School, 70 children’s bibles, $11 each    $   770.00 $   770.00 
1835  Rev. Wilson Masilimu, books for working with Christian women  $   201.00 $   201.00 
1836  Enerica Kidava, books for working with Christian women  $   201.00 $   201.00 
1837  Ester Pangant, theological student     $   201.00 $   201.00 
 
 
1838  Bishop Wasikye, Anglican Memorial Church, Namatala, Uganda. 
  Christian and academic textbooks for a learning center to be used by  
  students, clergy, church leaders, etc.     $   844.80 $   844.80 
1839  Rev Moses Zebedayo Kasichi, Tanzania, student at St John’s     
  University (Tanzania), books needed, seeking a Bachelor of Arts  
  in Theology and Education.         $   300.00 $   235.00 
 
 Overseas Applicants Total       $16,070.01 $9,501.82 
 
Total Requested         $33,815.24 
Total Granted            $24,482.82 

 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
2018 NBF Grant Applications 

 
Domestic 

Number Description        Requested Granted 
1800  10 Seminaries: $800 each      $ 8,000.00 $ 8,000.00 
1801  St. John’s Episcopal Church, Munising, MI         
  15 copies Psalms for Praying, by Nan Merrill.        $    284.00 $   284.00 
1802  St. Martin’s Episcopal Church, Ellisville, MO         
  Up to 120 copies Lift Every Voice & Sing    $ 2,700.00 $ 1647.65 
1803  Claggett Center, Adamstown, MD          
  65 Bibles & BCP for rooms in new inn and replace older ones in older cottages     
1804  Sudanese Grace Episcopal Church, Grand Rapids, MI        
  304 Kitap De Duor Dinka Prayer Books     $ 2,246.28 $ 1,353.25 
1805  St. Anne’s Episcopal Church, Jacksonville, NC         
  55 copies BCP and 60 copies Lift Every Voice & Sing   $ 1,996.35 $ 1,628.25 
1806  Rev. Stephen Carson, Rector St. Francis Episcopal Church,       
  Victoria, Texas. Requesting 44 French BCP for Fr. Noe, St.      
  Andrews Episcopal School, Haiti.     $   739.20 $   739.20 
 
 Domestic Applicants Total       $17,745.83 $14,980.60  
 

	
	
	

ARTICLE	IDEAS/SUBMISSIONS:		
This	newsletter	depends	on	your	
contributions.	Please	send	articles	and	
especially	pictures	to:	Dawn	Beaver,	32	
Tall	Palmetto	Ln,	Lexington,	SC	29072	or	
email	me	at:	dcbeaver45@yahoo.com.	


